
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There will be an opening time of praise and worship, a special video, 
prayer for the school year and a snack & chat time afterward in our 

adjacent fellowship building.   
 
 
 

Please remember to wear your mask and practice social distancing  
in our facilities during this event.  We look forward to seeing you on the 20th! 

Questions – go to pucketychurch.org or call 724-678-6976. 
 

 

Join us 
Sunday, Sept 20th  

 at 6:00pm 

Puckety Church 
1009 Puckety Church Road   

Lower Burrell 
 

This is the 15th anniversary of 

See You at the Pole 
To keep the crowds a bit smaller with an 
“unplugged” version, Puckety will host 

this special Ignition event. 
 

Please RSVP at our website – pucketychurch.org 


